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NFIP Temporarily Extended to July 31, 2018 
After threatening to veto the appropriations bill passed by Congress, and after a news 

conference where President Trump declared “I will never sign another bill like this again,” on Friday, 
March 23, 2018, the president acquiesced by signing the Consolidated Appropriations Act, 2018, 
funding various federal government programs, including the National Flood Insurance Program 
(NFIP).  Under this measure, the NFIP has been extended to July 31, 2018.  We will keep BCG 
members apprised of further congressional action.  In the meantime, contact Stephanie Shea at 
SShea@ABLawyers.com with questions concerning the NFIP.  
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